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October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
 
On Friday 18 November the pupils will be raising money for the BBC’s Children in Need appeal by 
dressing up.  The theme this year is to look SPOTacular, but any fancy dress is welcome, though 
entirely voluntary – if pupils feel more comfortable in casual clothes, or just wearing something 
“Pudsey” that is fine.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £1 to support Children in Need; please send your donations in to 
school with your son/daughter in an envelope marked “Children in Need”. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Lloyd Chapell 
 
Mr L Chapell 
Co-Humanities Lead/Assemblies 
Lead 
 
  


